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IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(SE13/0417)  PROGRAM – 2.1: Refugee and Humanitarian Assistance 
 
 
Senator the Hon Kim Carr (L&CA 57) asked: 
 
Senator KIM CARR:  How many are you expecting to be from Malaysia and 
Indonesia this year, 2013-14? Is that figure likely to change? 
Ms Larkins:  The broad allocations within the government's 11,000 are still being 
determined and considered by government. So we do not have that finalised yet. 
Senator KIM CARR:  When will you have that? 
Ms Larkins:  We expect to have that within the coming weeks. We are working to 
an— 
Senator KIM CARR:  When that is provided, will you provide that to the committee?  
 
Ms Larkins:  We can, yes. 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department expects to resettle around 1000 people out of Malaysia and around 
600 people out of Indonesia in 2013–14. 
 
 
 
 


